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| wish to speak to Council about my submission
Yes

Introduce a targeted or differential rate on the District Roading Rate -
Which option do you prefer? :
Option 2 (our preferred option)

My comments on this proposal

Te Kiiti flooding remedies
Option 2 - Build retention ponds, storm- water modelling and
capacity improvement planning long term (preferred)

My comments on Te Kiuiti flooding remedies

Funding and future of our Rural Halls - what should we do?
Option 2 - Transfer ownership of Council halls to community groups
(preferred)

Your comments on the funding and future of our Rural Halls

Elder persons housing - how should we fund it?
Option 1 - Status quo - ratepayers subsidise elder persons housing

Elder persons housing - is Council the best provider for elder persons
housing?

Option 2 - Explore options to transition elder persons housing to a
provider (preferred)

Your comments on elder persons housing

Update the Te Kuiti Stormwater Rating Area
Option 2 - Extend the Te Kditi Urban Rating Area (preferred)

Your comments on updating the Te Kuiti Stormwater Rating Area
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Simplifying the rates structure
Option 2 - Simplifying the split of rating costs between General
Rate and UAGC. (preferred)

Your comments on simplifying the rates structure

Conversation: Impact of retaining 3 Waters
| agree with installing water meters

Your comments on our approach to how we will deliver our 3 Waters
services

What do you think about our plans for projects and activities?

What do you think about our plans for finances and rates?

Do you have any other feedback on our Draft Long Term Plan 2024-
20347? (for example our landfill and sludge disposal)

The King Coutry Te Rohe Potae is a very distinct region with a very
histporical background. Yet in the media and in many people's
minds who do not live there it is often referred to or regarded as
part of the Waikato. This is not correct. | have spoken to several
people in The King Country and they want this situation to change. |
have written a play called The Wellspring of Tears. It starts in The
King Country. | have an interest in getting this lack of knowledge
improved One of the easiest ways to raise the profile of the region
Is to have large signs on all the roads leading into the King Country
which state that this is the border. This clearly a role for the
Councils in the region. With this greater awareness there are some
opportiunities to increase visitor number to places like Te Kuiti.
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Need more help?

Find our documentation here






